PLEASE CIRCULATE OR POST FOR ALL TEACHERS AND PROVIDERS

KEYS TO SUCCESSFUL RELATIONSHIPS WITH PARENTS

NOW  is the time for all teachers and child care providers to begin building good relationships with the parents who are new to your class or program (as well as strengthening relationships with parents you already know).  With fall approaching, you are receiving both children who are moving “up” to your classroom and others who are newcomers to your program.  Since all children are in families, early childhood educators and child care providers must establish a foundation of trust with families from the start in order to pave the way for effective communication in the future.  We must do this for the children!  

Welcoming children and their parents each morning, and greeting parents at the end of the day, lets the parents know that you are interested in them as well as their child.  A smile and a friendly attitude give the message that you want to be partners with them in the shared job of raising and teaching their child.  Demonstrating interest, respect, and consideration from the onset enables you to work together in a more effective way with parents when problems arise.

· Remember the importance of RELATIONSHIPS.
· Develop trust from the start—then you have a foundation of trust when problems come up.
· Believe that parents want what is best for their children.

· Respect parents as equal partners.

· Start where the parent is—by LISTENING to their thoughts and feelings.

· Be sensitive to cultural influences.

· Don’t try to make someone change if they are not ready.

· Pay attention to your own feelings and reactions to parents.  Give yourself a time-out to center yourself when needed.

· Take care of yourself—look for support in your setting.

· Observe and report to parents the good things you see children doing—especially when you are talking with parents about problems.

· Find something you like about the parents…and tell them.

· There are community resources to support families.  Seek them out.  Refer parents when problems arise that are beyond the limits of your role.
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